
December 13, 2024 CONTACT: Penny Boldrey 
 boldreyp@alpenacc.edu 
 (989) 358-7297 
For immediate release: 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
LUNCH WITH THE PRESIDENT MEETING HELD AT 
ACC 

The Alpena Community College Foundation conducted its 
quarterly “Lunch with the President” meeting on December 11, at 
Alpena Community College. Ken Dragiewicz, ACC Foundation 
Trustee served as the host of the meeting which was attended by 22 
business and community leaders.  
 
ACC Foundation Interim Executive Director Penny Boldrey said, 
“The Foundation’s goal in hosting these meetings is to provide the 
College with a format in which it can seek feedback on its 
programs, particularly those involving our area businesses. The 
luncheons provide more opportunity for one-on-one interaction 
with College leaders.”  
 
Those in attendance included: Cindy Johnson, Mayor of the City of 
Alpena; Mike Mahler, Economic Development Director; Roy 
Smith, UTT Instructor; David Rabbideau, Alpena Public Schools 
Superintendent; Tom Sobeck, Director of the Renewable Energy 
and Electrification Infrastructure Enhancement and Development 
grant, Mike Schultz, Timm Construction Company; Andrew 
Kowalski, EdwardJones Financial Advisor; Claire Kostelic, Vice 
President Alpena Agency, Inc.; Hunter Nostrant, CEO 
MyMichigan Medical Center; Tim Schultz, Timm Construction 
Company; Phil Agius, Frank’s Key & Lock; JoAnn Dehring, 
VP/Regional Retail Nicolet National Bank; Justin Hinkley, 
Publisher/Editor The Alpena News; Jim Kraenzlein, Straley Lamp 
& Kraenzlein; Honorable Alan Curtis, 88th District Court; Jim 
Boldrey, Boldrey Senchuk Rouleau & Williams CPA’s; Adam 
Poll, CEO/President Alpena Chamber of Commerce; Cash Kroll, 
Alpena County Undersheriff; Max Lindsay, ACC Foundation 
Board Trustee; and Sue Fitzpatrick, President of the ACC 
Foundation Board of Trustees. 
 
For more information regarding these quarterly lunch meetings 
please contact ACC Interim Foundation Executive Director Penny 
Boldrey at (989) 358-7297 or email at boldreyp@alpenacc.edu.  
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In the photo: 
 
Alpena Community College President Dr. Don MacMaster (left) 
hosted a “Lunch with the President” event at ACC on December 
11, 2024. Pictured with MacMaster are (second from left) Hunter 
Nostrant, CEO of MyMichigan Medical Center; (second from 
right) Claire Kostelic Vice President of Alpena Agency; and (right) 
Sue Fitzpatrick, President of the ACC Foundation. 
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